
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WE’RE NOW JUST 4 DAYS AWAY FROM THE START OF THIS YEAR’S SPRING LETTER 

MONTH. I HAVE SOME MORE SEPTEMBER LETTER MONTH LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU 

TODAY. AND A WORD ABOUT AN UPCOMING BUS TRIP. 

[JOHN – EMAIL] Dear Mike and staff. Your station is very important in my life as it is the only one I 

listen to. You ask about favorites: Top of the list is the music. It is easy to listen to as I perform other 

chores. The performers and writers are always there with their words of comfort and encouragement. It is 

great to have the melodies and words that infiltrate my mind so easily. I make it a point to meditate with Dr 

Jeremiah each evening. If at all possible I try not to miss Jimmy De Young on Saturday at noon. He 

provides good updates on the world events from a definitely Biblical perspective. Overall, just thanks for 

being there. It is comforting to know that good Christian people are available 24/7 at my radio or smart 

phone app.  

[CINDY – EMAIL] In addition to listening to 102.7 on my daily commute to work, I often internet 

stream while at lunch. Love your biblical teaching programs--John McArthur, Chuck Swindoll, 

David Jeremiah, and Janet Parshall for keeping us informed. Moody Bible hour on Sundays has 

become my church away from church while spending much time at home these past months. The 

music played on your station is so uplifting; I also enjoy the daily one hour song request time, and 

the two hours on Saturdays. Psalm 95 also provides great chorale selections, love to sing along 

with them! 

I HOPE TO READ YOUR LETTER DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH. 

ARE YOU READY TO GET OUT AND DO SOMETHING? I HAVE DECIDED TO PUT TOGETHER 

A BUS TRIP TO THE WISCONSIN DELLS FOR THIS YEAR’S WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC 

FESTIVAL MAY 7-9. THE 3 CONCERTS FEATURE THE BOOTH BROTHERS, THE BALL 

BROTHERS, TRIUMPHANT QT., GREATER VISION, THE MARTINS, DAVID PHELPS AND 

LEGACY FIVE. FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT US ON OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG OR 

GIVE US A CALL AT 920-842-2900.  

I CLOSE TODAY WITH ANOTHER NEW TESTAMENT BENEDICTION: 

Rev. 5:12, 13 - Worthy is the Lamb who was slain, to receive power and wealth and wisdom and might and 

honor and glory and blessing! …To him who sits on the throne and to the Lamb be blessing and honor and 

glory and might forever and ever! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


